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CENTRAL YOUTH 
 
 

Blessings, 
Blake 
 
 
 

NEVER let lack of funds keep you from participating in Youth activities.  Scholarships 
are available. Contact Blake (924-8294) or Vicki in the church office for information.  
 

 
NEWBERRY SALKEHATCHIE CAMP IS NOW FULL.                                            

Register online to be put on the waiting list. 
 

IT’S COMING UP VERY SOON...July 15—22, 2017!!! 

 

July 2—No Meetings/Enjoy the 4th!!! 

July 9 -  BoVotions   meet in Henry Hall  at 10am to travel to BoJangles for 

                                 breakfast and a devotion.  (no money needed) 

 

Central United Methodist Church                        
Corner of Johnstone and Caldwell Streets                                                       

Newberry, South Carolina                                                                            
Phone: 803-276-3903; Fax 803-276-3905                                                                                                                                     

 E-mail: karen@centralumc.us                                                                                              
 E-mail: davidcsurrett@gmail.com 

Volume 62 July 2, 2017 Issue 27 

A STEPHEN MINISTRY CHURCH 

www.centralumcnewberry.org 

 

ONE WORSHIP SERVICE 

11:00 AM     JULY 2 

A PATROTIC FAITH OBSERVANCE 
PRESENTATION OF FLAGS 

RECOGNITION OF VETERANS 



 NO Contemporary Service -   

THIS WEEK ONLY! 

 

    Flowers in the chancel this Sunday have been given                                                    
 to the glory of God                                                                                          

and in honor of Sue Summer, Annie Laurie Dorroh, Robert Davis 

and in loving memory of John Daniel Davis by Ethel Mayer 

 

 

 

 

 

The rosebud on the altar is in honor of the birth of Mary Gray Morago born 
June 20 in Columbia, SC.  She is the daughter of Elizabeth and Camilo 
Morago.  Her proud Central grandparents are Lucy and Bob Brown. 

 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE AMERICAN FLAG 

I Pledge Allegiance to the flag 
of the United States of America 

and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one Nation, under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all.  

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE CHRISTIAN FLAG 

I Pledge Allegiance to the Christian Flag 

and to the Savior for whose Kingdom it stands; 

Uniting all humanity in service and love. 

 

 

 

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY & NEEDING A PASTOR –                                           
Reverend Surrett’s cell phone number is 864-710-3152                                  

(All days except Friday & Sunday) 

Reverend Williams’ cell phone number is 803-321-7340.                           
(Friday & Sunday) 

 

"While the storm clouds gather far across the sea,  
Let us swear allegiance to a land that's free,  

Let us all be grateful for a land so fair,  
As we raise our voices in a solemn prayer. "  

 
“God Bless America,  

Land that I love.  
Stand beside her, and guide her  

Thru the night with a light from above.  
From the mountains, to the prairies,  

To the oceans, white with foam  
God bless America, My home sweet home” 

 

CENTRAL CHURCH CAMPUS SECURITY 

All of our Central Church family want to be welcoming to everyone who enters our 
facilities.  Equally so, we want all persons to feel safe.  Recently, individuals have come 

into our buildings after office hours who are not here for a meeting or authorized event.  
The pastor has spoken with the Newberry County Sheriff and Newberry City Police 

Chief.  Here are some very critical suggestions… 

 When unlocking the building please make certain after the event all doors are 
locked, lights turned off and thermostats re-set. 

 It is best to lock the outside facility doors when all members of your group have 
arrived.  DO NOT MAKE copies of church keys & give to unauthorized persons. 

 If individuals are seeking financial assistance, DO NOT give CASH OR FUNDS 
under any circumstances.  The pastor will see such individuals during regular office 

hours when proper information can be attained as to real need. 

 If you feel uncomfortable in any way, then call 911 or the City of Newberry Police 
Department at their non-emergency number of 803-321-2222.  You may call to 
report unauthorized persons on the campus or if you need an escort to your car 

and do not feel safe. 

 It is not the desire of the pastor or church leadership to make you overly worried 
about security.  However, Central is a downtown campus with a good number of 
folks travelling by & many doors.  WATCH YOUR SURROUNDINGS.  DO 
NOT BE ALONE ON THE CENTRAL CHURCH CAMPUS!  Thank you! 



G
E

T
 I

N
V

O
L

V
E

D
!
!
!

G
E

T
 I

N
V

O
L

V
E

D
!
!
!

G
E

T
 I

N
V

O
L

V
E

D
!
!
!  
  

WEDNESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY.  Everyone is invited to join the group which 
meets each Wednesday at 10:30 am in the library.  We are now studying the book 
of Ezekiel. This week’s scripture will be Ezekiel 16-19.  The Leader will be Peggy 
Berley. 

THIS WEEK AT CENTRAL 

Sun., July 2 10:00 am     Sunday School 

  11:00 am     Traditional Worship ONLY 

Mon., July 3  
 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

Wed., July 5 10:30 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

Wed., July 5 7:30 pm Chancel Choir 

   

   

We have purchased a new  bus and are now receiving donations  toward 
this purchase.  Please clearly mark your offering envelope “BUS FUND”.   

Anyone interested in driving the bus MUST be trained and we must 
have a copy of your current driver’s license.  Please call (276-3903) or 
email karen@centralumc.us ASAP so that we can set up a date and 

time for training and begin enjoying our new bus.   

TIME TO CELEBRATE!  Join us to celebrate the 95th birthday of                    

Nellie Richardson on Saturday, July 22, 2017.  Drop-in 2:30-4:30 PM 

at the Independent Living Dining Room, Springfield Place, 2000  

Springfield Circle, Newberry, SC.  No gifts, please.                                          

RSVP to Kay at 803-530-6145 or kayr2004@yahoo.com by July 10 

UMW NEWS: MUG SHOTS are cookbooks for single servings made in 
mugs in the microwave!  To order contact Jennie DuBose at 276-2901. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS…. 

MONDAY, JULY 10...6PM….Board of Trustees (Library) 

MONDAY, JULY 10...7PM….S P R C (Library) 

TUESDAY, JULY 11...5:30PM...Committee on Finance (Library) 

WED., JULY 12...12N-2PM...Full Church Staff Lunch (Henry Hall) 

Welcome to Central United Methodist Church, Newberry, SC 

Fourth Sunday after Pentecost         A Patriotic Faith Observance 
July 2, 2017       Traditional Service-11 am                                  Red 

The Prelude                            

The Chiming of the Hour 

The Lighting of the Altar Candles 

The Choral Call to Worship                                                            Chancel Choir 

*The Hymn                     “America the Beautiful”                                    No. 696 

*The Pledges to the American and Christian Flags…………See Opposite Page 

The Opening Prayer  
 God of patriot, flag and nation, we are divided in far too many  
 ways.  Mend our land, make us one again in service, devotion and 
 true love and respect for one another.  Bring to our hearts under- 
 standing and appreciation for the faith, choices, diversity and  
 gifts of all your children.  As we explore Paul’s word to the  
 Romans, may our faith be refreshed and our witness reclaimed.  
 In the power, strength and encouragement of your Spirit.  Amen. 
The Anthem                                                                                   Chancel Choir 

 Leader:  O Lord, open thou our lips.,                                                                       
 People:  And our mouths shall show forth thy praise.                                             
 Leader:  Praise ye the Lord.                                                                                 
 People: The Lord’s name be praised. 

The Scripture Lesson                                                                 Romans 8:12-25 

The Congregational Concerns and Pastoral Prayer 

The Announcements, Welcome and Recognition of Veterans 

The Offering                        

*Presentation of Tithes and Offerings         Doxology                                No. 95 

The Sermon     ”DEFINITIONS OF DISCIPLESHIP:  PART 1... 

  WAITING, SUFFERING, STAYING”        Rev. David C. Surrett         

Holy Communion:  Service of Word and Table III                                   Page 15 

*The Hymn                  “God of the Ages”                                                No. 698 

*The Extinguishing of the Altar Candles 

*The Benediction 

*The Choral Response:  Let there be peace on earth, and let it begin with me 
(3 times)                                                                                   To Be Sung by All 

*The Postlude             

 

*Please stand as you are able. 

OUR COLOR GUARD TODAY PRESENTING THE FLAGS are Scout Jack 
Lawrence & Eagle Scout Jake Longshore. 



OUR PASTORAL MINISTRY  OF JOYS, CARE AND CONCERN 

RECENT ILLNESSES:  Little Travis Bonds (Ear Tubes);  

KNOWN HOSPITALIZED:—Baptist Parkridge, Irmo:  Karen Derrick  

UPCOMING SURGERY:  Myron Berry (Knee Replacement, July 7)  

SYMPATHY :  To Donna Surrett following the death of another Aunt, Lena 
Mercer in Clayton (Raleigh), NC and to Audrey Henry following the death of her 
brother, James Roorda in Kankakee, Ill. on June 21 

MEMBERS : Cile Barber, Donnie Brown, Harriet  Bruner, Bo Chrisley, Carolyn & 
Jim Clamp, Gay &Jimmie Davenport, Mary Dickert,   
Fran Eason, Nancy Eleazer, Alma Force, Margaret Hawkins, Kathy Keim, Lila 
Lake, Mary Lipscomb, David Long, Ethel Mayer, Bob McCartha, Bette Moseley, 
Carolyn Partridge, Nellie Richardson, John Rucker, Fran Senn, Jackson Senn, 
Winnie Senn, Elizabeth Shannon, Harold Smith, Dean Turner, Hugh Turner, Chris 
Wicker 
FRIENDS OF CENTRAL: Laura Adams (Ellen Hunt’s mother); Jimmy                         
Alewine, Kim Berley (daughter-in-law of Billy & Peggy Berley), Laurie Copps (niece 
of Trish MacDonald), Dot Forbis (Joyce Barrow’s mother), Jennylee Foster (Lee 
Foster’s mother), Madison Gandy (Michelle  Williams’ great-niece), Rev. William 
Hightower, Dan Kingston, Suzanne Mayer, Inez Stephens (Marcia Ringer’s Aunt), 
Fred Street (Freddie Mills’ brother), Chip Turner, Stephanie Wallace (Carla 
Cruickshank’s niece); Mary Williams 

Welcome to our congregation!   We are pleased that you have joined us for 
worship.  May your faith be strengthened and your love renewed. Please,  
members and friends alike, sign the Friendship Pad so our church ministry will 
be up-to-date on your presence.  Child care is available in the Education 
Building.  Assistive listening devices are available in the vestibules.  Please 
know that we receive new members by affirmation of their faith or by transfer 
from other Christian churches.  If you are interested in becoming a member of 
Central UMC, please contact the pastor (803-276-3903) or indicate your             
interest on the Friendship Pad.  Guest bags with Central information and small 
gifts have been placed in the narthexes for all first time local guests.   

OUR CHILDREN LOVE OUR NEW PLAYGROUND!!! It was well used during VBS.  

We are within $1,200 of completing the total funding for the playground.  Thanks 

so much for your gifts thus far and all support to finalize the project! 

Are you in need of Stanley Home Products and/or Fuller Brush products?  

Central’s Circle 7 can get them for you.  Sales of these products have been              

a long standing fund raiser for Circle 7 in support of UMW projects and                   

missions.  Contact Cynthia Downs for a catalogue or additional information 

(276-5759).Circle 7 also sells Rada Cutlery and has a big inventory on hand 

now.  This cutlery is very durable and very affordable.  Please contact Jennie 

DuBose at 276-2901. 

... we renew our covenant faithfully to participate in the                                          
ministries of the church …                                                                                                                                

Volunteers are always needed for the church office, meals, worship services and other 
projects in our church.  If you are interested in sharing your gifts and time, please let us 
know.  We would love to have you participate in the many ministries of the church. 
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SERVING  T HIS  WEEK  

TRUSTEE:  (UNLOCK CHURCH)    RUFUS BERRY 

TRUSTEE:  (LOCK CHURCH)  TOM BRADBERRY 

 9:00 Service  11:00 Service 

USHERS: 

NO EARLY  Hugh Gray, Captain 

Bubba Cromer 

Bill Sommerville 

Bob McCartha 

GREETERS:   SERVICE Dan & Nita Chandler 

ACOLYTE TO BE William McDonald 

CRUCIFER:  HELD   Drew Longshore 

LAY READERS THIS WEEK! Jayne Gayman 

NURSERY: N/A Kimberly Bonds 

OFFERING                          

STEWARDS:   

N/A Trish MacDonald 

Harriett Rucker       

SOUND SYSTEM:  N/A Ken Longshore 

CHILDRENôS CHURCH 
N/A N/A 

SPRINGFIELD FRIENDS July-4 NO SPRINGFIELD FRIENDS/HOLIDAY 

FINANCIAL REPORT UPDATE SOON 

Weekly Budget Needs 8,870.44  

Received    

Budget Needs through 06/18/17 195,149.60  

Received through 06/18/17 187,684.36  

Amount UNDER Budget Needs -7,465.24  

OTHER FUNDS RECEIVED  

Bus   

Playground   

Upper Room  

Salkehatchie   

            ATTENDANCE  06/25/17  

9 am 68  

11 am 65  

Sunday School 67  


